
 

 Update: NWDC second round of salary negotiations –  

7 May 2025 

 

Regrettably, the employer responded to the salary demands tabled by labour with an offer of a 0% 

increase across all items. This response was met with strong disappointment and was viewed by labour 

as an insult to the hard work and dedication of employees, especially in the current economic climate. 

 

Labour representatives, including the PSA, firmly urged the employer to reconsider this position and to 

return to the table with a meaningful and improved offer. The employer was reminded of the need to 

respect the negotiation process and expectations of workers who are committed to delivering essential 

services under challenging conditions. 

 

The next round of negotiations is scheduled for 20 May 2025. The PSA calls on the employer to engage 

in good faith and to table a revised offer that acknowledges the legitimate needs of employees. The PSA 

is committed to protecting members’ rights and will keep members informed of developments. 
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